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Considering the state is expecting by a large deficit and is struggling to provide basic 

services for all, this is incredibly poor timing. The only people who will benefit from 

this are the persons the task force will pay to spend untold hours researching and 

compiling information. The idea of reparations for something few who currently live in 

Oregon either participated in or were affected by is posturing at best, and using 

racism to fix past racist policies. Please vote no. 


